Mary Jo Nicholson

25 Roslin Avenue

Toronto, Ontario

Tel. 416-979-5000, ext. 6746

e-mail: mjnichol@ryerson.ca

January 8, 2004

Dr. Gregory J. Inwood, 
Program Director
Ontario Legislature Internship Program 
c/o Ryerson University
350 Victoria Street
Toronto, Ontario, M5B 2K3 


Dear Dr. Inwood,  
Re: Application of Simon Plashkes

I am pleased to provide a reference for Simon Plashkes, who was a student in my course, Law 724, Legal Aspects of International Business. This is a senior level course in the International Minor option of the Bachelor of Commerce program and is designed to be demanding in terms of requiring students to conduct independent research, analyze and synthesize information and apply it to the real world of international business. Simon appeared to be in his element with this challenge.
Simon was one of the most knowledgeable and engaged students in his class. He has an active and informed interest in political issues, both domestic and international.  This interest, combined with his intelligence, perception, and excellent interpersonal skills, make him in my opinion, particularly well suited for an internship with the Ontario Legislature. 
Simon is just the sort of young person who will benefit from an internship program, and he in turn, has significant potential to benefit society, as the result of such an experience.  He has natural leadership qualities and displays remarkable confidence, imagination and initiative as his working experience demonstrates.

I have no hesitation in recommending Simon for this program. Please feel free to contact me at my Ryerson office, or by e-mail at any time. 

Sincerely yours,

Mary Jo Nicholson, Ll.B., Ll.M.

Professor, Law and International Business

School of Business Management

Ryerson University

